
 
 

CLINTON TOWNSHIP SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 
NOTICE 

 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the meeting of the Clinton Township 
Sewerage Authority originally scheduled for March 7, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. has been 
changed to March 7, 2024 at 8:30 a.m. and will take place at the offices of the 
Clinton Township Sewerage Authority, 79 Beaver Avenue, Annandale, New Jersey. 

 

 

       Taralyn Stokes, Clerk 


